COMMUNITY FORUM

ON KEEPING PRINCE RUPERT'S UTILITIES PUBLIC

City staff are proposing to transfer the city's utility services to a corporation outside of the local
government - in a partnership with a for-profit company. This plan would restructure city utilities by
changing who governs the system and adding profit to the equation. Learn more about how to
protect our public utilities by finding publicly governed alternatives to the proposed restructure.
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